
             

 

 

 

In May 2022, two faculty members from the Aesthetics programme took part in an 
Erasmus mobility for staff training at DDSA Pharma in Athens Greece. The Faculty 
were trained in new whitening facial treatments in combination with micro-
dermabrasion . Additionally they undertook workshops with the application of the 
dermopen on the face and on the neckline combined with heterologous 
mesotherapy preparations. This was a successful and impactful mobility. 
Integrating their mobility experience into their academic and professional lives and 
maximizing the long-term benefits of the project through post mobility meetings 
with their peers and recognition of their participation in the mobility made this 
mobility highly impactful on the participants, their students and the college as a 
whole. 


